
 

Dear Parent 

We place great importance on your views about our school, and we would like you to share your 
views. Ofsted routinely collect parent’s views about schools and if you would like to send your views 
to Ofsted the following guide will help.  

 

Step One:  visit the following website at the address below. 

http://parent view.ofsted.gov.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step Two:  Register or log in with your details. To register you will need an email address.  

 

Click on this 
logo to register 

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


 

Step Three:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step Four: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step Five: 

A. Type on the school 

name ‘University 

Academy Birkenhead’ 
B. Click on 

‘Search’ 

Click on the first school in 

the list and then complete 

the survey  

(it’s very short) 

Once you have 

completed the 

survey click 

“Finish the Survey “ 


